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The	exterior

of	the	church

has	been

repaired	and

altered	over

the	years.























Where	the	sign	hangs	now	was	the	entry
into	the	church.		The	altar	was	on	the	west
end	where	the	door	into	the	church	is	now.
The	foundation	is	made	with	rocks	from
various	farms	and	congregation	members.
The	actual	stone	siding	came	from	Dell
Rapids	and	their	quarry.

The	lot	the	church	sits	on	was	sold	to
Bishop	Hare	for	$1.00	by	C.B.	Kennedy
who	originally	homesteaded	the	land	the
town	of	Madison	sits	on	now.		The	railroad
from	Flandreau	was	extending	west	and
into	C.B.	Kennedy's	homestead.			Prior	to
our	physical	church	building	services	were
held	in	homes	and	at	the	courthouse.		The
first	recorded	service	was	held	on
Thanksgiving	Day,	November	27,	1890.

Between	1929	and	1933	the	Guild	Hall	was
added.		The	existing	pews	and	altar	are
from	the	original	church.

















We	finally	have	the	red	door	on
the	exterior.		We	are	handicap

accessible		and	the	new	roof	is
on.		Three	of	eight	windows
have	been	restored	and		we
are	working	on	earning	the
funds	for	the	two	on	each	side
of	the	altar.
Life	is	good	at	Grace	in
Madison.









The	interior	has	gone	through
various	stages	also.		We	are	a
family	church	and	this	involves
food	and	gatherings.		Almost
everything	involves	at	least
coffee	and	usually	a	snack.
Well	until	Covid	but	we	are
slowly	getting	back	to	our	old
habits.

The	altar,	the	hangings
specifically,	are	always	being
reinvented.		We	just	love	to
dress	the	altar.		In	the	past	ten
years	it	was	decided	that	we
are	too	old	to	crawl	up	and
change	the	hanging	for	every
season.		We	now	have	an	all
season	hanging	and	we	dress
the	lower	altar	only.		It	isn't	for
everyone	but	we	like	it.











Our	kitchen	needed
some	updating.
We	waited
patiently,	for	years,
for	someone	to
remodel	a	lightly
used	kitchen.		It
finally	happened
and	we	put	their
old	cupboards	into
our	kitchen.

We	did	have	to
replace	the	sink
and	water	heater
underneath	but	it
was	completed.

We	also	re-did	the
sacristy.

























































Looking	back	we	have	had	so	many	of	our

projects	raise	funds	and	spirits.		We	have	not

only	raised	money	for	our	special	projects

but	also	for	many	organizations	and

individuals.

Domestic	Violence	Network

Veteran	Hurricane	Victims	in	Houston

Hurricane	Sandy	Victims	thru	ERF

Christian	School

Food	Pantry

Madison	Area	Ministerial	Fund

Womens	Cancer	Center	at	Avera

Ugly	quilt	project	for	camps	overseas

Kids	Backpack	Program

Sisseton	Ministry

TEC

Bishop	Dudley	Center

and	many	more	we	did	not	photograph.

Plus	we	try	to	attend	a	craft	fair	for	visibility

and	to	hock	whatever	projects	we	completed

every	now	and	then.		Some	with	great

success	and	some	with	great	conversation

but	little	profit.

Small	but	mighty.





























The	apple	head

dolls.		A	thumbs

down.



















One	of	our	big	sleeper	successes	was	Sheets	for	Soldiers.		Mike	Parks	said	the	hospitals

overseas	were	out	of	clean	sheets.		We	decided	to	put	the	word	out	and	collect	a	few	sheets.

The	VFW,	the	college,	and	the	community	donated	and	we	collected	far	more	sheets	than	we

had	dreamed	of.
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